
3000 Prescott Road, Modesto CA  95350  
209.529.7200   

Check out the Prescott Church website for current events at www.prescottefc.com 

Church Wide Announcements 
August 6, 2023 
Welcome 
 
Thank you for joining us in worship today. 
Please fill out the response card in your 
bulletin and place it in the wooden box on 
the control room counter.  When writing a 
prayer request, don’t forget to x Share or x 
Confidential. Requests marked Share will 
be added to our church prayer chain.  
 

After School Program (ASP)  
 
ASP is in need of snacks. If you would like 
to donate individually wrapped snacks such 
as cookies, chips, etc., please label them 
ASP & place them in the kitchen. 
Contact: Brandi Van Gorkum 
 

Women Encouraging Women 
Thursday, August 10 | 10:30a 
 
Join us Thursday, August 10 and 31, 10:30a 
at Jerrianna Boer-Kimmons’ home. All        
women are welcome to attend. 
 

Ladies’ Tuesday Night Bible Study 
Tuesday, August 15 | 7p 
 
The Ladies’ Tuesday Night Study will meet 
Tuesday, August 15 and 29, 7p at Karen 
Habigers’ home. 
Contact: Karen Habiger 

 

Second Harvest 
Tuesday, September 5 | 8:30a 
 

Volunteers to distribute food are 
needed for the first Tuesday of each 
month. There is a sign up list in the entry. 
Volunteer time is from 8:30a- 10a. The 
actual food distribution is 9a- 10a. For 
more information, contact Pastor Jim 
O’Brien. 

Good News Club 
 

The Everett Elementary School Good 
News Club sponsored by Child Evangelism 
Fellowship will be resuming for the 2023-
24 school year on September 11! The club 
will run on Mondays after school, on     
campus at 1530 Mt. Vernon Drive, from 
2:40-4p until April 29, 2024. We currently 
are in need of 2 more regular staff mem-
bers to be able to safely operate the club. If 
you are interested in helping as a weekly or 
a substitute staff member, you will need to 
go through training and security screening 
in advance. Please contact Correy Grub-
augh at (209) 484-1691 or Joel Cripe at the 
CEF Central Valley North chapter office, 
(209) 250-2561, to join us or if you would 
like more information. 
 

Modesto Pregnancy Center 
Baby Bottle Campaign 
 
Prescott raised $712.67 for the Modesto 
Pregnancy Center!! So far $42,582.99 has 
come in through our baby bottles so far 
and we still have some more trickling in! 
We are so grateful for God's provision 
through the generosity of His people. We 
are so grateful for each penny, and we are 
so grateful for the Prescott family.  
~ Modesto Pregnancy Center 
 

Women's Retreat 
October 13-15 
 

Women's Retreat is October 13-15 at     
Calvin Crest Conference Center. The 
theme is The Fruits of the Spirit. Cost  - 
$245 for 2 nights, 6 meals and all the 
amenities. Registration now. $75 down 
payment is due with registration. Final 
payment due September 10.  
Contact:  Jerrianna Boer-Kimmons  

Welcome to Prescott EV Free Church 
Celebration Services:  9:30a  
Children’s Ministries (infant through fifth grade)  
Student Ministry (grades seventh through twelfth)  

 
 

Giving at Prescott 
 
Thank you for worshipping with us today. Giving is another personal act of worship  
& thankfulness to God. It is something the church family does, not out of obligation - 
but out of love, to support the ministries here. You can place checks or cash in the 
wooden box on the control room counter. Envelopes are available in the backs of  
the chairs.  

 

Church Yard Sale  
Saturday, September 9 
 
The new date for the church parking lot sale is September 9. We are hoping this will 
get us past the summer heat waves! If you are able to hold on to your donation items 
until then, that would be great. However, if you have items that you cannot store 
until then, please let me know or bring them Sunday and we can arrange to store 
them. We have set up a back room for storage until the sale. Please contact Jim 
O’Brien if you need to drop something off this week. You can call/text Jim at              
209-402-2096. 

 

Benevolent Fund 
 
Once a month we take an offering that goes directly into our Benevolent Fund. 
This fund is used to provide financial assistance that will help those in need through 
an unexpected difficulty. If you would like to donate, please be sure to mark your 
donation “Benevolent Fund” and place it in the wooden box on the control room 
counter. 



WEEKLY MINISTRIES AT PRESCOTT 
 
Contact church office for more information on these ministries and other small group studies. 
 
STUDENT MINISTRIES 
 
SUN   Junior High & Senior High , 11a 
WED   Prescott Student Ministry, 6-8p  
           
ALL CHURCH 
 
MON   Small Group Study, 10a @ Prescott  
TUES  Small Group Study, 7p , 2nd & 4th Tuesday @ O’Briens’  (On Break) 
THU    Small Group Study, 7p @ Alves’ 
              
WOMEN 
 
TUES  Small Group Study, 7p, 1st & 3rd Tuesday @ Habigers’  
FRI   Ladies’ Bible Study, 9:30a @ Prescott  
 
Prescott WiFi Guest Network:  Prescott Guest, Password:  pefc3000 
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Prescott Staff 
 

Senior Pastor:  Vince Deagler, vince@prescottefc.com 
Assoc. Pastor, Worship:  Jim O’Brien, jim@prescottefc.com 
Student Ministries:  John & Brandi Van Gorkum 
Bookkeeper:  Karen Habiger, karen@prescottefc.com 
Secretary:  Diane Deagler, diane@prescottefc.com  
 


